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AUDITOR GENERAL--Auditor General Resigns March 23, 2020 

Today the Auditor General of Nova Scotia informed the Speaker of the Nova Scotia Legislature of his 

intention to resign effective July 24, 2020.  Also, today the Legislature of British Columbia passed a motion 

to appoint Mr. Pickup as Auditor General of British Columbia effective July 27, 2020.  Mr. Pickup has been 

Auditor General of Nova Scotia since July 2014 and took on that role after a 25-year career with the Office 

of the Auditor General of Canada. 

Mr. Pickup indicated “I would like to thank all current and former members of the Nova Scotia Legislature, 

staff of my office, those we audit and all Nova Scotians for the tremendous relationship during the past 6 

years”.  Given the current COVID emergency, Mr. Pickup will not be available for in-person interviews, 

however, will be available by phone to the media.  Any such requests can be arranged through Darleen 

Langille at Darleen.Langille@novascotia.ca or by phone at 902-424-5907.  
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